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NOTICE 

TAEKWONDO TRAINING FOR MALE AND FEMALE STUDENTS	
In order to augment the physical fitness of the students and to enable the students in 
self-defence, the University Sports Board is organising Taekwondo training for male 
and female students of the University from 14-10-2024 onwards.  

The students who are interested to participate in the training must submit the Google 
Form by 12-10-2024.  

The team consisting of the best Taekwondo athletes may be sent to participate in 
inter-university taekwondo events.  

Google Form Link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfJ_VFzB2VmaLMlToglxlIjc8D0Hg
kmBjfH7-LcPj9PL9IwA/viewform 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sd/- 
Prof. Shirish Mishra 

Vice-Chairman 
                           (University Sports Board)    	
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